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Works notification                 January 2019 
 

For further information: 
Call:  1300 080 834 

Email:  dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/grep 

 

 

 
 
 
   
 
 

 
Lane closure Pym Street, Dudley Park and Prospect 
 
As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that works will be undertaken adjacent the Gawler rail corridor on Pym 
Street, Dudley Park and Prospect.  

Location: Pym Street, with the westbound lane closed to traffic in the vicinity of the rail crossing - 
see map.   
 
When: Tuesday 29 January between 9am and 2pm, weather permitting. 

 
Activities: Resurfacing and line marking following the completion of recent services re-location 
works. 

 
Traffic management:  

 Detours, speed and temporary lane restrictions will be required (refer to map).   

 Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

 Access to residential and business properties will be maintained at all times. 

 Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained at all times.  
 

Work crews will make every effort to minimise the disturbance to residents and businesses. 

Thank you for your patience as we undertake this important project. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for regular project updates.               
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Gawler Rail  
Electrification Project 
Night works             November 2018 
 

For further information: 
Call:  1300 080 834 

Email:  dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/grep 

 

 

 

  


